Fairburn School Newsletter

Newsletter Number 7

26 May 2010

Kia ora, Talofa, Namaste, Kia orana, Malo e Lelei, hello everyone. A big welcome to our new students and their families.

Safety Reminder

Please remember that if you are dropping off children in the morning at the bus stop on Fairburn Road, you are not allowed to park the car and leave it unattended. The police regularly monitor this area in the morning and will issue tickets if cars are left unattended in the bus stop area.

There has been a lot of congestion happening in Pukeora Road particularly after school, and staff are very concerned about children's safety. Please could you remind children about road safety and also use the other entrances we have for the school, on Fairburn Road and Petrie Place.

Board of Trustees

We had a very successful first meeting with our new Board of Trustees last week. A big thank you goes to the community for all the work you have done for the election and ensuring the school continues to be well supported by the BOT. Thank you to all the candidates who stood, we really appreciate your commitment to the school. A reminder that BOT meetings are open to everyone, and you are most welcome to attend them. Dates for meetings are in the newsletter.

Staff Changes

Our current Acting Deputy Principal, Paula Passfield will be on family leave as from Monday 7 June. Elly Macdonald will be the new Acting Deputy Principal from this date. The new teacher in room 19 will be Iona Tataio. Thank you goes to Elly Macdonald for all her hard work in room 19 and we also wish Paula Passfield all the best for the future. We really appreciate the wonderful job she has done as Acting Deputy Principal and we look forward to 'meeting ' the new addition to her family!

Lost Property

A reminder that parents are welcome to look at the lost property in the junior and senior school. We have a large amount of clothing and would

love to see it be returned to their owners. Please contact the school office if you would like to check the lost property for lost clothes.

Principals' Awards

Congratulations to the following students who have received Principals' awards in the last couple of weeks:

Week 4:

Week 5:

Important Dates for your Diary

Monday 7 June Queen's Birthday (no school this day)

Tuesday 15 June BOT meeting

Monday 28 June School reports home
Tuesday 29 June Winter Sports day
Wednesday 30 June Three-way conferences

Friday 2 July Term 2 ends Monday 19 July Term 3 starts

Germaine Peterson & Maureen Woodard ACTING CO-PRINCIPALS www.fairburn.school.nz

Community Notice:

Wesley College is holding Hostel Open Day for interested families on Saturday 19 June, 9.30-1pm. For further information contact Rev Stephen Tema on (09) 2370224, 021 0661257. Email stevet@wesley.school.nz